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31 January 2012  

Kat Vandersteene 
Ofcom  
Riverside House 
2A Southwark Bridge Road 
London SE1 9HA 

 

Dear Ms Vandersteene,  

Draft Statement of Charging Principles – Postal Services 

Consumer Focus notes Ofcom’s consultation on the Draft Statement of Charging Principles 

for Postal Services which seeks to align the principles with the new general authorisation 

regime in the Postal Services Act 2011. 

Consumer Focus agrees with the proposed changes to the current Statement of Charging 

Principles. We look forward to the future consultation on this area in 2012/2013 as signalled 

in the consultation document.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Robert Hammond 

Director of Postal Policy and Regulation  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


